
 

WoW Mums and WoW Kids 
are very grateful for free tickets 
to see Aladdin Pantomime    
donated by Daytrippers      
charitry.    
 WoW Mums took  with us 
children from St. Mary’s school 
and  from Allfarthing school 
who had special needs. 
We all enjoyed it very much.  

WoW Mums Sandra Munoz Alvarez 
and Senia Dedic (in the photo)       
attended  Wandsworth Chamber of 
Commerce Business awards        
ceremony in Town Hall to support 
Keepsake Videos enterprise.  
Despite the fact that Sandra didn’t 
win, it is still a big success to be a   
finalist amongst business giants in our 
community such as Battersea Power 
Station, Oasis and The Bedford.   
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WoW in City Hall 

Carols in York Gardens Library 

Trip to Oxford 
WoW Mums and WoW kids 
had a great day out with the 
residents from Haven Lodge and 
John Kirk House in Oxford.  
This intergenerational trip has 
been organised by Donna     
Barham and Kambala Residents 
Association to  bond the local 
community.    
Oxford Christmas market was 
very festive and entertaining.  
 
Photo from top: Gema Gil, 
Carol Hitchings and Joyce Niel 

WoW Mums enjoyed the 
Christmas Carols in York 
Gardens Library organized 
by Winstanley and York 
Road regeneration team,  
with help from  World 
Heart Beat Music             
Academy.  
Children from Falconbrook 
school performed with 
Salamanda  saxophone 
quartet and many more.   

As a Chair of Women of 
Wandsworth Senia Dedic has 
been invited by Cllr Leonie 
Cooper, London Assembly  
Member,  to the City Hall 
Christmas party. 
It was lovely to hear the news 
that Leonie, as the Chair of the  
Environmental committee, is 
pressing the issue of air quality 
in London as well as the     
importance of investing in    
renewable energy in UK. 

W O W  M U M S  



WoW Mums would like to thank Mr. Semih Sener 
from Battersea Men’s Shed for organising a lovely    
Christmas carpentry workshop for WoW Kids in 
their shed. 
We are looking forward to another one in the 
spring to help with another carpentry task.  
 
 
Photo: Semih Sener, Senia Dedic and David Evans 

  

Every year WoW Mums 
organise a festive      
Christmas disco with the 
WoW Karate kids and 
children from the 
neighborhood.  
This year we had loads 
of presents in our 
Christmas grotto, where   
Mrs. Santa gave one to  
each child. 

Men in Shed 

WOW 

WoW Christmas Disco 

Photo:  
Mother Christmas 
Clara Fernandes 
and WoW disco in 
the KLS chapel  
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